
GREENWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 50 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

1855 CALHOUN ROAD 

GREENWOOD, SC  29649 

  

  CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION 
 

POSTING DATE: 2/27/2023 

 
 

SOLICITATION #: 2223-007 

DESCRIPTION: Emerald High School Additions & Renovations 

  

ISSUE DATE: February 10, 2023 

OPENING DATE: March 14, 2023 

  

AWARDED TO:  
  
EVALUATED AMOUNT:  

  

INITIAL PERIOD:  

MAXIMUM PERIOD:  

  

CONTRACT #:  

 
* Cancellation due to the increase in the Scope of Work. This project will be re-bid in March 2023 

and will include the additional scope of work. The new solicitation will be advertised on SCBO 

(South Carolina Business of Opportunities) website in accordance with our code.  

 

 

 

 
Shealyn Barnes  

Director of Purchasing 

Greenwood School District 50 

1855 Calhoun Road 

Greenwood, SC  29649 

(864) 941-5793   barness@gwd50.org 

  

mailto:barness@gwd50.org

